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Item Measure Target Actual 

TUSA Meetings Attendance N/A 22 

TUSA Committees Attendance 1 1 

UTAS Meetings Attendance N/A 14 

UTAS Committees Attendance 2 2 

TUSA Events/Trainings Attendance 4 4 

Miscellaneous Meetings Attendance N/A 6 

Media Communications Participation N/A 5 

Conferences Attendance 0 0 

UTAS 
Events/Orientation 

Participation 1 1 

Community 
Events/Rallies 

Participation N/A 2 

 

Narrative update:   

• One-on-One's held with every State Council member except Cradle Coast. 
• Development of TUSA SC 2024 Potential Structure’s and papers for Governance and Board of 

Management. 
• Attendance at Youth Week Tasmania launch and spoke with media. 
• Media organisation and appearances for five stories, two regular radio appearances on HECS and 

Cost of Living, online article and tiktok for Change the Age – work done by J Oates Pryor, Triple J 
Hack story on student housing insecurity. 

• Organisation of Listening Events with UN Australian Youth Representative and attendance to 
Southern one – very low attendance. 

• Attended first SSAF WG for 2024 – 2024 circulations have since been circulated. 
• Attended the Responding to Distress training sessions. 
• Alongside M Warrington, met with UTAS Inclusion, Diversity and Equity lead to discuss concerns 

around current governance and oversight – regular Equity President reports will now be given to 
the IDE Working Group. 

  



 

 

• Ongoing oversight of the Gender Violence at UTAS Audit and conversations with key stakeholders 
including outgoing SAFCU Head J Sparks and UTAS Council Student Rep A Moore. 

• Alongside L Alsop, prepared and presented a TUSA Sustainability Report to the Sustainability 
Committee, TUSA to now receive shout outs in the UTAS Annual Report for Food Hub, 
Investments, and Environmental Careers Expo. 

• Attended Hobart City Council stakeholder meeting with J Oates Pryor, little positive came of it. 
• Metro North now extends into Newnham campus after hours! 
• Alongside S Ward, writing of the TUSA Report to University Council. 
• Worked with TUSA Staff to resolve some larger issues with a few Clubs & Societies and to make 

their lives easier. 
• Working with P Faye to connect University with key students for campus experience mapping. 

 


